
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 
   

  
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
This letter is to certify that East Coast Tower, a qualified tall tower Broadcast 
service company (Florida Certified Contractor's license# CGC059530, 
has successfully installed a new SWR FME antenna and a run of Andrew LDF5-
50A" coax transmission line on the WRMQ tower (ASRN 1234131) located near 
Orlando, Florida per instructions supplied by Florida Broadcasters. 
 
The antenna's Center of Radiation was placed at the 193' AGL and pointed at an 
azimuth of 235 degrees off true north per SWR antenna installation instruction 
drawing numbers 2060DOO and 2060D01. (See attached) 
 
The project took place on December 6th and completed on December 8th, 2016. 
Crew members were: Jeremiah Weaver and Christopher Holtzendorf. 

 
East Coast Tower. 
 

 
Joe Sigda President  
Charles Holtzendorf Vice President 
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